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Hazlemere Windows is Predicting a Surge in Demand for Double Glazing 

New environmental building regulations coming into effect from 1st October 2010 mean 
the cost of investing in double glazing is set to rise by around 15% from October. 
Homeowners only have four weeks to place an order before prices rise. 
 

Part L of the of the Building Regulations, which comes into effect after 30th September, requires all 
new double glazing to meet higher heat installation standards. Although these new environmentally 

friendly windows will improve the heat efficiency of your home they will also cost more to 

manufacture, which of course means they will be more expensive for the consumer. 

“Many of our customers are keen to do their bit for the environment but with the economy in its 

current state it’s difficult to justify extra spending. So the prospect of tax paying homeowners shelling 

out more money to satisfy the new building regulations to help the Government meet its carbon 
emission reduction targets is not exactly popular.” Mark Austin, Hazlemere Window Company Ltd. 

This fantastic and rare opportunity to order less expensive double glazing will run out at the end of 

September. So right now is the best time to act for home owners looking to add value to their 
property. 
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About Hazlemere Windows  

 
Hazlemere Home Improvements is a major Division of the Hazlemere Group, who’s Head Office & 

Factory is based in High Wycombe, Bucks. For further information about the Hazlemere Group visit: 
http://www.hazlemere.co.uk/  

 

Mark Austin, Marketing Director at Hazlemere Home Improvements, can be contacted for further 
information on the imminent building regulations, as well as solutions for those looking for quality 

UPVC and aluminium replacement windows doors and conservatories, by emailing 
M.Austin@hazlemere.co.uk or calling (01494) 897605. 

 

For further information on Part L and energy saving windows, doors and conservatories from 
Hazlemere Home Improvements, visit www.hazlemere.co.uk 

 
 

For further information, please contact James Mortimer on 01273 322 837 

(james.mortimer@leapfrogg.co.uk) or Lucy Freeborn on 01273 322 849 
(lucy.freeborn@leapfrogg.co.uk) 
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